
Drivers  needed  for  senior
food program
The El Dorado County Senior Nutrition Program is looking for
volunteers  to  deliver  meals  weekdays  from  10:30am-noon  to
homebound seniors in the South Lake Tahoe area.

For many homebound seniors, the daily personal contact is as
vital as the meal.

Volunteers who are not available for a weekly commitment may
serve as back-up drivers.

Mileage reimbursement is available.

For more information, call 530.573.3130.
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